St Michael and all angels Primary school

www.smaaawirral.com Twitter: @smaaanews

St Michael and All Angels Catholic Primary School, New Hey Road, Upton, Wirral 0151 677 4088 CH495LE

Important dates to remember.....

Tuesday 6th March - 6:00pm - First Forgiveness Friday 9th March - Non-Uniform Day in exchange for sweets



What a week it has been.....

The children loved the snow & I think the staff rather liked it too!



We had a wonderful time playing in it & building snowmen. Hot chocolate was definitely needed after playing outside!

World Book Day 2018

Along with the snow the highlight of this week has definitely been 'World Book Day'. A wonderful day was had by all. Thank you so much to you as parents for supporting this special day - the children looked amazing! We had our annual competition & parade in the morning. The school council were judges & picked the winners from each class.



Throughout the day the children took part in a range of activities. Thank you to the parents that came and supported our 'stay and read' sessions.



Over the course of the day, each class took part in a range of activities & had library time. Year 3's classroom was turned into a Hogwarts classroom. When Professor Snape's potions got



Our older children also found time to read stories to our younger

children.



much fun!





all mixed up it was

save the day & get

measuring. Year 4

& 5 also had a go

at making potions

which was so

up to Year 3 to





"The more that you read, the more things you will know. The more that you learn. the more places you'll go."-Dr Seuss

PE time was a game of Quidditch. Who knew flying could be so exhausting?





The infants had a special story time to end the dav.

Thank you again to everyone for going to so much effort.



You will find lots more photos on our twitter feed & facebook page.



ST MICHAEL AND ALL ANGELS PRIMARY SCHOOL

www.smaaawirral.com Twitter: @smaaanews

Twitter Feed, Facebook & School Website - Following feedback from parents, some teachers have been posting some useful video clips onto twitter to help you support your children with learning at home. Mrs Jones has recently posted some videos linked to reading and maths. You will also find videos linked to our cursive handwriting approach on the website. Please look out for these really useful videos.

<u>PARKING......</u>We have had several complaints regarding parents mounting the curb onto the pathway as they drop children off at the infant end of the building. This is extremely dangerous. Please be considerate of others especially pedestrians.

WE HAVE HAD TO CHANGE THE DATE OF OUR EASTER FAYRE TO THURSDAY 22ND MARCH AT 3:30PM. APOLOGIES FOR THIS. Non Uniform days will be as follows -

Friday 9th March - Non Uniform in exchange for Sweets

Friday 16th March - Non Uniform in exchange for £1 donation

Thursday 22nd March - Non Uniform in exchange for cakes and biscuits

Additional INSET DAY - Please note that we are having an additional INSET Day on Thursday 29th March which we had said previously was the day the children broke up for Easter. The children will now break up from school on **Wednesday 28th March**.

School Games Award

We are again working towards achieving a School Games Award. Please visit the school games website www.yourschoolgames.com Please also visit the PE page on our own school website where you will find a calendar of events.

Thought to leave you with......



Weekly Attendance - Congratulations to Year 4 for having the best attendance this week!

Foundation 2	90.0%
Year 1	92.3%
Year 2	94.7%
Year 3	92.1%
Year 4	95.0%
Year 5	91.2%
Year 6	91.7%

If you ever have any concerns, worries or suggestions please do not hesitate to speak to your child's class teacher, Mrs Bennison, Mrs Young or myself. Thank you for your continued support. Mrs S Ralph